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Welcome! 

 

Welcome to the weekend!  We hope you all enjoyed our first-ever Carnival 

last weekend.  Thank you to all that helped make it a very successful event—

we look forward to doing it again next year.  As a result of our Rock Painting 

Party a couple weeks ago, we have created a Rock Garden up on the hill at 

Camp A.  This garden represents the fun memories we had of painting during 

a wild rainstorm!  Perfect event for such a day…. 

DID YOU KNOW THAT…. 

 

There is a floating island of rock 

in the South Pacific Ocean and 

can you believe that water or 

plants can break a rock apart! 

 

 

WEEKEND WEATHER  

FORECAST 

 

Friday, 8/30:  77 

 Partly Cloudy 

 

Saturday, 8/31:  72 

             Partly Cloudy  

 

Sunday, 9/1: 72 

 Showers 

  

 T-Ball Baseball for everyone!  Friday, August 30 at 6:30 p.m. in the field 

at Camp B.  A great first event of kickball last week!  Let’s keep it going! 

 

 Candy Bingo!  Saturday, August 31 at 11:00 a.m. in the Clubhouse—for 

kids and adults!  Bring a full-size candy bar.  You can purchase candy bars 

at the Camp Store or bring your own.  Remember it is one candy bar per 

board.  There will be extra prizes of ice cream too! 

 

 Party weekend!  We will have some entertainment by D.J. T-Ruff from 

7:00-11:00 p.m. on Saturday, August 31. There will also be a 50/50 raffle.  

Come join the fun! 

 

 Movie Night!  Saturday, September 7 at 9:00 p.m. down by the row 

boats.  Sit, relax and enjoy!   

 

 Hunting & Fishing Days and Open House!  September 21-22.  Visit our 

website for more information.  This is a great event with demonstrations, 

vendors, food, kid activities and much more! 

LIST OF ACTIVITIES 

RULE REVIEW 

“Only one vehicle may be 

parked at a campsite area if 

room is available.  All other, in-

cluding guests, must be parked in 

a designated area.” 



Firewood Now Available 

 

Stop by the Store to or-

der: 

$5.00 per bundle 

$25.00 for Pine Wood 

$40.00 for Hard Wood 

Honey Wagon Service (Septic) 

 

Tuesday & Saturday Service 

$7.00 – Once a week 

$12.00 – Two times same week 

$12.00 – Emergency Pump 

CAMP STORE HOURS 

THANK YOU FOR CHOOSING GODFREY’S POND—ENJOY THE SEASON! 

The Camp Store & Pool is open daily from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. until Labor Day! 

Beginning Tuesday, September 3 hours are: 

Friday:  12:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Saturday/Sunday:  10:00 a.m.—8:00 p.m. until Sunday, 9/29.   

After this date, the Camp Store will be closed for the season. 

The Pool may operate with responsible adult supervision, but that is weather permitting and will be 

revisited at a later time. 

 

We hope you’ve enjoyed the summer swimming and playing in our new pool!  We look forward to 

many seasons to come…. 

LET’S TALK TRASH  

Guest Fees (those visiting your campsite): 

 

Age 65+ and 12 and under:  $1.50 each 

Age 13-64:  $3.00 each 

Dumpsters and recycling are located at the East end of Camp A Road.  This facility is primari-

ly for wastes generated on the property by residents, campers, and day use.  Use of the 

dumpsters is NOT a membership benefit. 

 

There are the dumpsters for trash and totes for recycling.  Please take notice of the two dif-

ferences:  recycling totes are for clean glass, metal cans, plastic, paper and cardboard.  Trash 

dumpsters are for everyday trash like kitty litter, plastic shopping bags, garbage, etc. 

  

Returnable cans and bottles are collected at multiple locations and the proceeds help to fund 

our free kids’ events. 

 

So what should you do with the other items?  Here is our recommendation: 

 Large items, furniture and construction debris should be taken to the Scofield Transfer 

 Station on Saunders Road in Stafford. 

 Metal scrap, old grills, and easy-up tent frames can be brought up to the shop and add

 ed to our metal pile. 

 Electronics can be taken to the ARC on West Main Street Road in Batavia.  There will 

 be a charge for this. 

 

Thank you for your attention in separating trash from recycling!   


